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Kentucky Horse Racing Commission Hiring Safety Steward  

Position will oversee safety procedures during live racing 
 
Frankfort, Ky. (June 14, 2023) – The Kentucky Horse Racing Commission (KHRC) is hiring a 
Safety Steward to oversee safety procedures and ensure compliance of both Horseracing 
Integrity and Safety Authority (HISA) and KHRC standards and rules at licensed thoroughbred 
racetracks and training centers. While the duties of the Safety Steward are currently being 
performed by KHRC staff, the creation of this new position puts a focus on safety protocols, 
establishes a lead position for safety compliance and ensures that information is being shared 
across all parties involved. 
 
The executive level position will monitor daily activities both in the barn areas and on the 
racetrack. Some duties include: 
 

• Monitoring for compliance with therapeutic and race-day medication regulations and 

reporting any observation of an unsound horse to regulatory and track veterinarians; 

• Evaluating horse entries for drop in race class, poor performance, number of starts over 

a rolling 8-week period, veterinary treatment(s) and reporting any potential risk factors to 

the Board of Stewards for consideration to scratch; 

• Conducting pre-meet racetrack safety inspections with track maintenance personnel, 

including working with outriders to monitor compliance with racetrack rules during 

morning training, monitoring starting gate procedures, and monitoring ambulance and 

medical personnel protocols for horse and riders; 

• Assisting the state steward with Trainer Examinations, and during steward hearings,  

• Serving as a member of the Mortality Review Board; and 

• Conducting random inspections at racetracks and training centers to monitor regulatory 

and safety compliance. 

 
The safety steward will also make recommendations to racetrack management and regulators 
for the welfare of horses and riders, integrity of racing and compliance with horse racing laws 
and regulations.  
 



For more information and to apply for the position of Executive Advisor (Safety Steward), visit 
Kentucky’s Personnel website, or KHRC.ky.gov 
 

### 
 
The Kentucky Horse Racing Commission (KHRC) is an independent agency of state government 
charged with regulating the conduct of horse racing and pari-mutuel wagering on horse racing 
and related activities within the Commonwealth of Kentucky. The KHRC is a leader in the welfare 
of horse and rider and the safety and integrity of horse racing. 

https://kypersonnelcabinet.csod.com/ats/careersite/JobDetails.aspx?id=50851&site=2&referralToken=hucVh7y7R0KasjMz_iTTww
file:///C:/Users/kristen.voskuhl/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/7HAOGA2V/KHRC.ky.gov

